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To the Commission

As an Australian citizen, I do not consent to the passing of this proposed Bill.

It is evident the current risk of Covid-19 to QLD does not warrant the need for a State of
Emergency any longer, let alone extending it to the April 30 2022.

The lockdowns, mask mandates, vaccination rollout and other emergency power orders
given by the Governments during a State of Emergency have far more devastating socio-
economic and quality of life effect on Queenslanders than Covid cases and transmission.

My details are below;

Name - Antonio Reyes
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